
 

Westminster Crier 

 

News from Around the Community 

 

The Annual Golf Cart Christmas Parade will be held this year with a few modifications. 

1. We will not be stopping to sing at any of our residences this year – therefore not getting out of 

carts. 

2. There will be no driveways to serve refreshments. 

   Join us on Saturday, December 12th at 4:30pm to parade around the Community to see the 

decorations. We will meet behind the Club House! 

  

Serving our community  

  On November 5th 20 Westminster women got together and made 125 packets for the homeless. 

Things like socks, gloves, toothpaste and toothbrushes, combs, shampoo, chap stick, deodorant, 

soap, and more items were put together in individual  packets.   The packets for both men and 

women, were delivered to the Lehigh Acres Sheriff’s Office for distribution. Thank you to the 

following women for making this happen: Alice Sems, Betty Ring, Barb Shoniker, Barbara 

Waldman, Betsy Rosser,  Debbie Bouwens, Debbie Viniski, Jan Bouronville, Janey Kennedy, Janis 

Kurth, Jeanne St. Jean, Kathy Judson, LuAnn Dunfee, Pat Coronati, Ronni Read, Susan Kabella Teri 

Meters, Terry Inscoe, Val Bidwell, Vicki Stephenson. 

  

Christmas for the Guards 

Let's thank our guards for their hard work.  Drop off your donation at the office.  

 

Welcome Home 

Airman Stefan G Telasco, son of Nicole Reyes-Sime of 4758 Lambeth Ct is coming home on 

Saturday night for two weeks.   Let's give him a warm welcome home from the Air Force 

on Sunday evening.  Meet at the rear of the club at 5 pm if you would like to participate.   Blow 

those horns to welcome him home.   

 

ARC Important Information 

Once again residents are reminded to complete the ARC request form and receive approval for 

that request prior to starting any home projects.  Residents living in Fairloop Run Villas, 

Governor's Run I and II must also get the form signed by their neighborhood association prior to 

submitting to ARC. 

 

 

New System 

A new system called Dwelling Live will be implemented soon to take the place of our CapSure 



 

program. More details coming very soon!! 

 

 

Note from Common Grounds 

Common Grounds will be cleaning sidewalks soon.  Homeowners are reminded that side walks 

in front of their house is their responsibility to maintain and keep clean 

 

 

 

Holiday Train Village Display 

2105 Oxford Ridge Circle 

Thanksgiving through New Year's Eve 

Thursday, Friday, Saturday, and Sunday evenings 

6pm to 9pm 

Come out to enjoy the display 

 

 

Club Corner 

Check out the new fall lunch and dinner menu at westminster-golf.com 

 

 


